
 

Harmony Day Note 

Dear Families, 

We just wanted to update our families on our school's Harmony Day plans. 

Harmony Week falls during the same week as NAPLAN testing this year.  

Therefore, students will participate in an activity with their class on the traditional 

Harmony Day date of Thursday, 21st March, exploring the theme of "Everyone Belongs". 

The canteen is also running a special Harmony Day lunch pack for lunch that day. Please 

see the Flexischools App or the notes section of the school website for details. Please note, 

there will NOT be any assembly or mufti on this day. 

Instead, our annual Harmony Day mufti day and assembly with performances will occur 

during the last week of Term 1, on Thursday, 11th April, 2024. Families are warmly invited 

to attend this event. 

 


